
Request for Quote  
Conservation (Artworks) Services 

National Portrait Gallery and Smithsonian American Art Museum 
Released February 19, 2024 

 
The National Portrait Gallery and Smithsonian American Art Museum of the Smithsonian Institution 
seek to contract up to two individuals, or a firm of no more than two individuals, to provide 
collection care remediation, condition assessment, and interventive treatment for stored artworks 
affected by particulate dust deposited from humidifiers.  
 
The Request for Quote and Statement of Work, which contain the details regarding this contract 
opportunity are available upon request until March 7, 2025. Requests to obtain these documents 
will not be accepted after that date.  
 
All correspondence regarding this request should include the subject line “PC Storage RFQ.” 
 
Please submit your request for the RFQ, SOW, and any questions to: 
 
Jenna Gustafson 
Management Support Specialist 
Smithsonian American Art Museum 
DWRCLunder@si.edu 


